
To the Redistricting Committee, 
 
I support Congressional map B, Oregon Senate map B and Oregon House map B. These maps take into consideration the 
interest of rural communities which have very different needs than those in urban metro areas. 
We are in need of fair representation without boundaries being constructed for selfish political purposes. Portland 
should not have the dominant voice which diminishes the opinions of citizens in smaller communities. 
 
I hope you will consider the above maps which are not manipulated to favor a certain political party but take into 
account all Oregon citizens. 
 
Juliana K. Reasor 
CD4 - Curry County 
530-277-5822 

 


